
Summer Leadership Institute (SLI) 

Lead Forward: Strong Schools - Renewed Community - Brighter Future 

The annual Summer Leadership Institute (SLI) is the flagship training conference for the Texas 

Association of School Boards. The purpose of the institute is (1) to provide new school board 

members with immediate training following the May school board elections, (2) to offer newly 

elected board presidents the training they need to lead effectively, and (3) to provide experienced 

board members with current practices and information about the key concerns facing Texas 

school districts. And now you have a choice to attend the Institute that best fits your summer 

plans...San Antonio, or Fort Worth! 

SLI is designed to meet the needs of school board members, school district personnel, and 

education service center board members.  

 

 

SLI SAN ANTONIO     SLI FORT WORTH 

June 11-13, 2015     June 18-20, 2015 

Marriott Rivercenter     Omni 


